
 

 
 
Our Ref:  PSH 
 
Friday 2nd February 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 
Headteacher Interview Update  
 
I would like to give you an update on the Headteacher interviews that took place on Thursday 18th 
January and Friday 19th January 2024. 
 
Seven applications were received, the interview panel shortlisted three candidates to go through the 
two day interview process.  Unfortunately none of the candidates were successful and no one was 
appointed for the position.  
 
I will continue as the Headteacher of Oldbury Academy until a replacement is found.   
 
A new advert was launched this week with a closing date of Monday 4th March.  Interviews will take 
place on Thursday 14th and Friday 15th March with the successful candidate starting in September 
2024.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Mr P Shackleton  
Headteacher  


